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Chair Golden, Vice-Chair Kennemer and Members of the Committee: 

 

I'm writing on behalf of county assessors to recommend adoption of the -2 

amendment. We have no policy position on this legislation. Our interest is ensuring 

that if passed it can be administered as intended. The language in Section 2(4) of the 

base bill would inadvertently complicate the approval of fire protection district 

boundary changes. The -2 helps ensure that DOR and assessors can rely on existing 

and proven procedures for boundary change approvals, which should lead to more 

certain outcomes. 

 

Thank you, 

Erik Kancler 


